
CJHRD will be holding a Junior High
Division Queen Contest at the 2024

State Finals.  If a district does not
have a current Junior High Queen, the

contest will be open to any female
district member in grades 5-7, in good

standing with CHSRA and their
respected district. 

If the district has a current junior
queen, only the current district junior

queen will be allowed to enter and
compete at the state competition.
Any questions, please contact Lauren
Prosser, CHSRA Queen Coordinator


